
 

June 7 2021 

Effective June 9th  

The current provincial roadmap to reopen has some updates to retirement homes. Please keep in mind 

we are following the directives and changes as they come out by the Ontario Retirement Communities 

Association daily. 

Goderich Place will take all necessary steps and controls measures to assist in the prevention and 

monitoring of COVID-19. Additionally, all visitors must agree to abide by the health and safety practices 

contained in directive #3 as a condition of entry into the residence.  Public Health measures must be 

practiced at all times regardless of whether or not an individual has received a COVID-19 vaccine. This 

includes wearing a mask and goggles/face shield at all times other then for residents to have brief 

physical contact with their visitor for a hug. This includes no eating or drinking with resident where the 

mask would need to be removed. 

All visitors must be screened and pass a pan bio rapid antigen test on Monday or Thursday before 

entering the building. We test on Monday and Thursday 9:15-12:30 and 1:30-3:45 at which time you will 

be provided an entry card to screen into the resident’s suites for a 1-hour visit with 2 people at a time 

only. This will be done on a weekly basis. Visits will take place in the residents’ room not in any common 

areas. Please keep in mind that the resident is allowed to leave the facility for social reasons if the party 

is larger.  

No visitors will be permitted if a resident is in isolation or if the home is in an outbreak  

The residents of Goderich Place will now be assessed for covid-19 symptoms once daily (not twice). This 

will include a temperature check every morning.  

Please be patient as new rules and regulations become available. 

For those residents who drive please be aware I have applied for all beach parking passes/permits.  

Permits are electronic and do not require a paper copy for proof and they are all in place, this goes by 

your licence plate and they are all now registered.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Annette or Jenni 

Kind Regards,   Annette  


